BUCKINGHAM PALACE

Private and Confidential

14th December, 2022

To: Ms. M Duncan, Headteacher, Pupils, Staff and Parents
The Brook Special School

The King has asked me to thank you for the lovely book you sent as a
token of your gratitude for the life and service of His Majesty’s beloved mother,
Queen Elizabeth II.

The King is so grateful to you all for creating this wonderful memento in
memory of The late Queen and His Majesty would like you to know how much
he appreciates your very kind words of comfort and support.

The King was greatly touched to know of your admiration and affection

for Queen Elizabeth and has asked me to send his warmest thanks and very best
. wishes.

Yours sincerely,

é@é@%

Correspondence Secretary




It was so very kind of you to send me such

a wonderfully generous message following

the death of my beloved mother. Your most
thoughtful words are enormously comforting, and
I cannot tell you how deeply they are appreciated

at this time of immense sorrow.




